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As part of its sector inquiry into the “fintechs” sector, which will notably focus on

the development of the role of large digital platforms in payment services, the

Autorité de la concurrence is launching a public consultation in order to collect

observations from actors on several points. Operators are invited to reply to

questions formulated by the Autorité before 19 June 2020 by emailing  

avis.paiements@autoritedelaconcurrence.fr
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